Evolution Weekend 2009

13-15 February 2009
A Call for Participants
Evolution Weekend 2009 is a series of events sponsored by The Clergy Letter Project (www.theclergyletterproject.org). This weekend provides an opportunity for serious discussion and reflection on the relationship between religion and science.  One important goal is to elevate the quality of the discussion on this critical topic - to move beyond sound bites.  A second critical goal is to demonstrate that religious people from many faiths and locations understand that evolution is sound science and poses no problems for their faith.  Finally, as with the two Clergy Letters, one from American Christian Clergy which has now been signed by more than 11,700 individuals and one from American Jewish Clergy which has now been signed by more than 420 rabbis, Evolution Weekend makes it clear that those claiming that people must choose between religion and science are creating a false dichotomy.
Participants in Evolution Weekend represent a range of religions and denominations from all around the globe. Participation can take any form a local congregation finds most meaningful, from listening to a sermon to engaging in a lunch-time discussion group or from watching a video to participating in an adult (or children’s) study class.  (And if scheduling is a problem, participants may opt to hold their events on a temporally close weekend!)
More than 800 congregations from 9 countries participated in Evolution Weekend 2008!  Our list for 2009 is already growing impressively.  You can view the list of participants at www.evolutionweekend.org.

If you and your congregation would like to participate in Evolution Weekend 2009, simply send an e-mail to Michael Zimmerman (mz@butler.edu) and he’ll add you to the growing list for 2009.  

The Clergy Letter Project has many resources to help you plan for your participation.  It has, for example, collected more than 100 sermons that have been delivered on previous Evolution Weekends (http://www.butler.edu/clergyproject/Resources/Res_Sermons.htm).  It also has created a list of more than 600 scientists willing to work with clergy on this issue (http://www.butler.edu/clergyproject/Resources/sci_expert_data_base.htm).

Together we can make a difference!
Evolution Weekend 2009 is an activity of The Clergy Letter Project.  For more information go to www.theclergyletterproject.org or contact The Clergy Letter Project founder Michael Zimmerman at mz@butler.edu.  
